
Submitter: Steve Nyburg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3971 

I am opposed to this bill.  It is not only unfair to the residents in the Goshen area, it is 

also unfair to Lane County residents because it would increase our disposal fees.  

Besides the unfairness, this is a wetland that is necessary for our clean waters.  This 

also being a flood area would have the potential to create significant damage to 

surrounding areas and harm our waterways during a flood.  I strongly encourage a no 

vote on this bill. 


